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About us
The P&C is a non-profit organisation, and all money raised through fundraising, donations
and business profits go back into improving our school. By supporting these businesses you
are directly enhancing the school experience for your students. 
In addition to these businesses, we have a range of fundraising initiatives throughout the
year. Your support makes our school a better place. 

Our Facebook Page is a great way to stay on top of everything; posting daily updates to keep
families + carers informed of upcoming events, changes to operating hours and more. 

Our tuckshop menu offers a
range of options to suit even

the pickiest of eaters. 
We have a broad range of

options on our menu. With
lots of homemade items and

fresh healthy choices. 

Your one-stop shop for 
all your uniform needs. 

Online orders are available
for your student to collect
from the uniform shop and

take home. 

Our team of highly qualified
educators offer Before and

After School Care, plus a
curated Vacation Care

Program. 

E: operations@robinasspandc.com.au M: 0437 675 448


